From: jonahay jonahay@att.net 
To: Megan Wooley mwooley@townofchapelhill.org

Subject: Fw: Consideration of public input during discussion of Central West Small Area Plan
Sent: Mon 11/25/2013 8:24 PM

Hi Megan,
 
Could you please include this as part of the community input on the Central West Focus Area website (http://www.ci.chapel-hill.nc.us/index.aspx?page=2251)
 
Thanks in advance!
 
Maria
 
From: jonahay 
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2013 8:21 PM
To: mayorandtowncouncil@townofchapelhill.org 
Subject: Consideration of public input during discussion of Central West Small Area Plan
 
Dear Mayor and Town Council members,
 
As you read through your materials in preparation for the discussion on the Central West Focus Area tomorrow evening, you may also want to review the attached documents. One summarizes residents’ input into the process during Steering Committee meetings and the Public Hearing meeting on 21 October. The second document provides an overview of public participation throughout the process and what has been done and not done to incorporate community concerns and input in the Steering Committee Small Area Plan.
 
Together these two documents provide evidence of the substantial amount of community support for the Alternative Medium-Density Plan for Central West and I hope that you will discuss how key elements from the Alternative Plan can be adopted in your resolution.
 
Maria de Bruyn
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